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I support LD 29. My husband and I both enjoy bicycling for exercise and enjoyment, 
but we do not feel safe bicycling on regular roads. We like to use off road trails 
especially rail trails. They are safe, fairly flat so easy to ride or walk on, and often 
have interesting scenery. We live in Topsham and would certainly use the  Lower 
Road Rail Trail when it becomes reality. I believe that it would get a lot of use.
I urge a vote of ought to pass for this important bill.


